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of the present war, and will not urge nor
even ask it to do anything which it does
not judge to be wise and prudent and help-
ful. I have done my best to promote this
right understanding of the position of Hol-
land in the United States, and I shall con-
tinue to do so. I have no knowledge of any
instructions from Washington in regard to
the manner of delivering the President's
note in Spain.

"What I cannot understand is the general
misunderstandmg of that note. It expressly
declared that it was not an offer of media-
tion nor a proposal of peace. It was simply
a suggestion that the belligerents on both
sides should state the terms on which they
would be willing to consider and discuss
peace. The Entente Powers have already
done this with some clearness, and will prob-
ably soon do so even more clearly. The Cen-
tral Powers have politely, even affection-
ately, but very practically, declined the
President's invitation to state their terms.
There is the deadlock on peace talk at pres-
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